
 

 
                                                    
 
 
                                                  March 30, 2022 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell, Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 
 

RE:  2020 Integrated Resource Plans – Supplemental Portfolio B 
Docket No. E-100, Sub 165 

Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 

Please accept this letter for filing in lieu of detailed initial comments by the 
Southern Alliance for Clean Energy (“SACE”), the Sierra Club and the Natural 
Resources Defense Council (collectively, “SACE, et al.”) in the above-referenced docket, 
pursuant to the Commission’s March 18, 2022 Order Allowing Comments and Reply 
Comments on IRP Supplemental Filing.  SACE, et al. look forward to reviewing the 
initial comments that will be filed and to potentially filing reply comments. 

 
By copy of this letter, I am serving all parties of record.  Please let me know if 

you have any questions about this filing. 

     Sincerely, 
 
     /s Nick Jimenez 
 
 
cc:  Parties of record (via email) 


